
 

 

     
 

DATE:  March  21st, 2024 
TOPIC: District Purchasing Update(s) 
PREPARED BY:  David Russo, Dominick Lupo, Jordan Stephen 

 

Recommended for: 

☐ Action 

☒ Discussion 

☒ Information 
 

Purpose/Background: 

This document provides the Finance Committee with an update of ongoing District renewals and/or 
purchases that will not require Board Approval based on criteria adopted in May 2023.   
 

 Items for Finance Committee Review: 
 

● Genuity Renewal for 2024-2025  
o The technology department has been using Genuity for its IT ticketing and contract 

management systems for the past year.  
o The District took advantage of this new product and pulled away from using the  

SchoolDude IT Management software, saving the district money over the past year.  
o $359.88 - The District paid $329.89 for the same services for the 23-24 school year.   

● IXL for 1st Grade 
o Currently, the district has a multi-year contract with IXL learning for grades 2-8. 
o First grade did a 2-month pilot to see if this program would  benefit our first grade 

students with their Math and ELA skills. 
o The pilot proved to be beneficial. Therefore, we would like to extend the service to first 

grade for the remainder of the contract that is in place for grades 2-8. 
o The fiscal impact of the program will be $4,882, and the contract will end on August 10, 

2026. 
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